
Study of GP follow-up 
processes following a 

positive FOBT

The University of Notre Dame Australia is undertaking a study to investigate 
follow-up protocols amongst GPs for positive immunochemical faecal occult 
blood tests (iFOBTs) through the National Bowel Cancer Screening Program. 

Interviews focus on GP experiences in providing care following a positive iFOBT. 
GPs will then be invited to participate in a Consensus Roundtable to discuss and verify 
the findings from the interviews.

Remuneration as eftpos gift cards will be $200 for an interview and $150 for the 
roundtable.  Findings will inform supportive mechanisms for GPs and assist with referral 
and reporting processes.

If you are interested in participating in this study or require further information, please 
contact Jane Gaspar 

jane.gaspar@nd.edu.au or 0414 384 331

This study has been approved by the Notre Dame Human Research Ethics Committee 
(approval number 2023-005F). 


